Dear Local Business Supporter,

The Pope Band Parent Association (PBPA) is excited to announce our 4th annual 5K run/walk!  We have a new name for the race this year:  Band on the Run!  Band on the Run is a virtual event this year in an effort keep everyone safe.  It will begin Oct. 31 and last through Nov. 7, 2020.
Band on the Run is still a Day of the Dead-themed event.  It is a great theme, and last year we had nearly 300 runners, some of them dressed in their Day of the Dead finest!  While we are sad to not be running together, we are grateful to be able to host a virtual event that still helps raise money for our award winning band program.
We need your support!  Our band is growing and we are in need of new instruments; your sponsorship will help us provide them.  The Pope Band kids love what they do, and they work hard to be great at it!  Please consider helping them out.  
Contributions are tax-deductible and administered by the PBPA, a non-profit, tax-exempt 501 (c )(3) organization that exists solely to support the needs of the Pope High School Band program.  The IRS tax ID is 58-1745105.  We have several sponsorship levels that offer great marketing opportunities for your business.  Your sponsorship at any level will be greatly appreciated!  Please see the attached sponsorship levels and perks for more info.
Thank you so very much for supporting the Pope High School Band!
